[bookmark: _GoBack]To Whom it May Concern:

We are Global Mission Possible, a non-profit organization based in Alberta, whose goal is to help communities overcome the challenges of poverty trough, self-sustainability.  We support and initiate projects in rural Kenya with a mandate of participatory development.  In January of 2019, we will begin construction of the Nyanza Agribusiness Training Centre in Kisumu County, Kenya.  

We have seen the tremendous local support over the years from our Community.  Global Mission Possible would like to challenge to go beyond our Peace River country, with support for this important agricultural education project.  We believe Albertans of different denominations, farmers and all other industries can find a partnership with Kenyan farmers to be meaningful as an opportunity to forward the knowledge, best practices and values (both intrinsic and financial) of land and livestock.  Agriculture is a cornerstone of rural life and community and successful farms and farmers bring prosperity to a region.  Global Mission Possible would like to offer Albertans the opportunity to pay it forward to those who are eager to learn the trade and improve their own circumstances and communities in Kenya.  

We invite you to examine the attached proposal for the Nyanza Agribusiness Training Centre.  Please note that we support local jobs and development at all stages of the project.  The timing and level to which the project will be completed relies completely on donations.  Global Mission Possible is conducting a number of local fundraising campaigns, however, we would like to invite all of Alberta to be a part of this extraordinary opportunity!

Thank you for your consideration, 

Global Mission Possible   

Hillie de Jong
Tine Roelofsen
Carmen Gjevre 
